




Zoning Ordinance - Article 14.2 (E) 

The listing of a use as a special use within a zoning district does not constitute an assurance or 
presumption that such special use will be approved. Rather, each special use must be evaluated 
on an individual basis, in relation to all applicable standards of the Zoning Ordinance. Such 
evaluation will determine whether approval of the special use is appropriate at the particular 
location and in the particular manner proposed. Please respond to each as the recommendation of 
the Zoning Board of Appeals or Plan Commission and the decision of the Village Board must make 
findings to support each of the following conclusions: 

  

1.            The establishment, maintenance, and operation of the proposed special use will not have a 
substantial or unduly adverse impact on the neighborhood or endanger the public health, safety, or welfare. 
 
 
                                No, we will not have an impact on the neighbors and neighboring businesses. All 
work will be conducted in the shop space located in the building, and some jobs will be done at the 
clients house. 

  

2.            The proposed special use is compatible with the general land use of adjacent properties 
and other property within the immediate vicinity. 

                                 Yes, our work is compatible with the general land use of adjacent properties and 
other properties within the immediate vicinity.  All work will be conducted in our shop or the clients 
house. 
                                     
 

3.            The special use in the specific location proposed is consistent with the spirit and intent of 
this Ordinance, adopted land use policies and the Comprehensive Plan. 

  
                          Yes, the special use is consistent with the spirit, and intent of this ordinance and 
comprehensive plan.  
 
 
4.            The special use meets the requirements for such classification in this Ordinance. 
 
 
                Yes, there will be a showroom in the front and all standards will be met. 
 
                No special use required, we have operated at 301 South Blvd for over 40 years and have 
never had any issues with neighbors or other businesses in the area. 
 
             
                             
 
 
-Konrad K 
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